
Good Morning- Milan will be pre-processing absentee ballots Monday afternoon, following our set-up of the 
voting place. Here is the notice that is now posted in our Municipal Building and will soon be added to our 
website: 

NOTICE 
Pre-Processing of 

Milan's Absentee Ballots 

Will be done 
Monday 

November 2, 2020 

Beginning approximately 
at 4:30pm 

In the Selectmen's Office 
Of the Milan Municipal Building. 


